
Feedback on Pest Control Service Experience 

Dear [Service Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the pest control service I 

received on [Date of Service]. 

Overall, I was very satisfied with the service. The technician, [Technician's Name], arrived on 

time and was very professional. They took the time to explain the process and answer all my 

questions, which I truly appreciated. 

Additionally, I noticed a significant decrease in pest activity after the treatment, which has 

greatly improved my living environment. 

However, I would like to suggest that you provide more detailed information on the products 

used during the service, as well as any precautions that should be taken immediately following 

treatment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to continuing to use your services in 

the future! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


